STUDENT BULLETIN

January 24, 1974

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Temper is what gets most of us into trouble. Pride is what keeps us there.

Brit

MARRIED STUDENTS:

There will be a Married Students Association meeting this Friday, January 25 during Chapel in L-1. Please make an effort to attend this meeting.

ATTENTION, '73 SUMMER INTERNS:

All students involved last summer in the Summer Internship Program receiving scholarships, please leave your name with Sue Beaman in the Administration Office by 4:00 Friday. This is in regard to payment of your scholarship.

CAMPUS PARKING:

A complete check of parking assignments and permits will be taken Friday, January 25. Students not using their assigned places will be ticketed. This is a warning and, therefore, fines will be charged on the basis of violation.

CREATIVE ACTIVITIES CLASS:

If any faculty or students would like to contribute, the following items could be used in the Creative Activities Class. They may be left in Miss Newton's office, Room L-4. Bits of felt, yarn, string, or plastic and lids from spray cans.

PART-TIME WORK:

Two girls are needed for part-time work. Beautician training necessary. Walking distance from camps. See Miss Guy.

CHAPEL SCHEDULE:

Friday, January 25 - WOM - Gospel Teams
Monday, January 28 - ASB - Senior Speaker, Howard Robinson
Tuesday, January 29 - WOM - John Tobin
Wednesday, January 30 - Rev. Frank McAllister
Thursday, January 31 - Rev. N. D. Davidson

KCNC:

KCNC radio is offering all Northwest students the opportunity to obtain their third class radio lisence. This is required by the Federal Communications Commission before you can work at a commercial radio station. If you are interested in possibly going into summer radio ministry or just radio work, you will need this lisence. Contact Ted Hochstatter (B-218) for more information.

KCNC - WANTED:

No experience necessary. Will train on the job. Opportunity for on-campus ministry. One or two students to compile and announce campus news for KCNC radio. We help gather it. You write it up and read it. If interested, contact Ted Hochstatter (B-218) or Paul Downs (B-213) today.